
WSR 23-23-011
WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

OFFICE OF
FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT

[Filed November 2, 2023, 9:33 a.m.]

The office of financial management requests the withdrawal of WSR 
23-20-079, which was filed on September 29, 2023. After further con-
sideration, this rule amendment is not necessary; therefore, a deci-
sion has been made not to move forward with this rule making at this 
time.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please con-
tact Brandy Chinn at 360-878-2901.

Nathan Sherrard
Assistant Legal Affairs Counsel
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